NEW JERSEY AUTOMOBILE INSURANCE RISK EXCHANGE

Post Office Box 3508, Cherry Hill, New Jersey 08034
John McBride, General Manager
WWW.NJAIRE.ORG ~ Gmanager@NJAIRE.org

Date: September 22, 2020

To: New Jersey Automobile Insurance Risk Exchange Members

From: John McBride, General Manager

Re: Annual Meeting – New Jersey Automobile Insurance Risk Exchange

In accordance with Article VII, Meeting of Members, of the Articles of Exchange of Plan of Operations of the New Jersey Automobile Insurance Risk Exchange, a regular meeting and the annual meeting of the Exchange will be held on Wednesday, November 18, 2020. Both meetings will be conducted remotely. The regular Board of Directors meeting will begin at 10:00 a.m., immediately followed by the Annual Meeting.

This will be the thirty sixth Annual Meeting of the Members of the Exchange and we invite a representative of your company to attend the both meetings. Please respond via e-mail to gmanager@njaire.org by October 12, 2020, if your company will have a representative attend the meeting. All participants will receive an email notification providing instructions on how to join the meetings on November 18th.

Thank you,

John McBride